


Artify the Park!

Participating artists scheduled to attend include:
•	 Kateri Ewing — Plein Air (watercolors)
•	 Judson Brown — Plein Air (oils)
•	 Sandra Bartz — Plein Air (oils)
•	 Tom Izard — Stone Sculpture (interactive)
•	 Barbara Rickard — Clay Sculpture/Community Painting (interactive)
•	 Charlie Houseman — Paper-Making (interactive)
•	 Peg Houseman — Basket-Making (interactive)
•	 Laura Muhlbauer — Needlecrafts (interactive)
•	 Rose Messina — Porcelain Painting
•	 Kate McCarthy — Nature Mandalas (interactive)
•	 Vanessa Frost/Nancy Miller — Sun Prints (interactive)
•	 Justine LeFauve/Diane Morse — Paw Art for Dogs (interactive)
•	 Tom Burns and Mike Krupski — Photography (starting times: 12:00pm, 1:00pm, 2:00pm)

We’re thrilled you could join us today for Artify the Park! Events will take place at various locations 
throughout the park. Only the photography sessions have scheduled start times. Please see the map on 
the reverse for specifics.
Some activities may require the purchase of materials for a nominal fee. 
Food and beverages will be available at the MacKinnon Shelter. Restrooms are located at the 
Commissioners Cabin, the MacKinnon Shelter, and at the Casino.
Your donations to our worthy cause are always appreciated. Please consider becoming a CRC member!

ChestnutRidgeConservancy.org •      /ChestnutRidgeConservancy • info@ChestnutRidgeConservancy.org

Program is funded by the New York State 
Council on the Arts with the support of 
Governor Andrew Cuomo and the New York 
State Legislature; administered by Arts Services 
Initiative of Western New York.

Sunday, September 25, 2016 — 11:00am to 4:00pm
Chestnut Ridge Park

The Conservancy is indebted to the following organizations for their support of this and other CRC events ...

The CRC wishes to thank Charlie Houseman who spearheaded the organization of this event. We greatly appreciate 
his time, efforts, expertise, and his willingness to let us to tap into his vast network of artists. Thanks also to the Erie 
County Department of Parks, Recreation and Forestry for their continued support and cooperation, and to all of our 
generous artists and volunteers who gave their time and energy to make this event a success. 


